
2013 INTERSCHOOL 
CHESS TOURNAMENT 

 

WAIKATO REGIONAL 

 

 
 

10.00 am – 3.00 pm 
Registration from 9.15 am – Players Meeting 9.50 am 

Sunday 11 August 
at  

Southwell School Library 
200 Peachgrove Rd 

HAMILTON 
 

Organised by Gary and Gerri Judkins 
under the auspices of the NZ Chess Federation 

 
 

Please send registration form with entry fees by Tuesday 6August to: 
Gerri Judkins  

Southwell School 
P O Box 14015, Five Cross Roads, HAMILTON 3252 

 
 



TOURNAMENT FORMAT: 
 

1 There will be three divisions, Primary, Intermediate and Secondary.  
2 Schools may enter up to two teams of four players per division.  
3 Team members must be ranked in order of playing strength, with 

the strongest player at Board 1, and stay in that order during the 
tournament.  If a team has a reserve player, he/she may only play at 
Board 4. 

4 The entry fee is $20 per team.  Entries close Tuesday 6 August. 
5 Students will need to bring lunch, snacks and a drink. 
6 The top team in each division will advance to the National 

Interschools Finals, 21 – 22 September at Mt Maunganui 
College. The Coordinator is Craig Hall hallc@paradise.net.nz. 

7 If you have any questions contact Gerri at Southwell (07) 855 2089 
or email gerri.judkins@southwell.school.nz . 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

2013 INTERSCHOOL CHESS TOURNAMENT 
WAIKATO REGIONAL – Sunday 11 August 

 
School:  ………………………………………………………… 

 

Address:  ……………………………………………………….. 

 
School Phone:  …………………………………. 

 
Contact Name: ………………………. Email: ………………………. 

 
No. Teams:  …..  Primary   ….. Intermediate    ..…  Secondary 
 
Total enclosed for …..  teams at $20 per 4 player team   $ ………… 

 
Make cheques payable to G Judkins Chess.  Send, by Tuesday 6 August, to Gerri Judkins, 
Southwell School, P O Box 14015, Five Cross Roads, HAMILTON 3252 
 
You can pay electronically using your school name as reference.  The account is Judkins 
Chess 06-0603-0056679-00.  Remember, if paying electronically you must email the 
registration details to gerri.judkins@southwell.school.nz . 
 

Please email the names of all team members by Tuesday 6 August.  


